Town of Grafton Mailbox Policy

It is the Town's policy to replace a mailbox and support that was in good condition and met postal regulations that was damaged as a direct result of Town snowplowing operations. This does not include damage caused by the snow coming off of the plow or wing blade. The replacement of a mailbox or support does not take priority over snow plowing, sanding, salting and other high priority winter maintenance operations and a postal customer may have to pick up mail at the Post Office until the mailbox is back in place. The Town shall have no responsibility for clearing away snow from the entrances of private driveways that accumulates as a result of highway plowing operations.

Approved by the Select Board at their meeting on 03/26/2007